
I'm writing to urge you to support HB 2469 to store farmers' rights to locally address their 

diverse agricultural needs. It is vital that family farmers are protected from the risks of GMO 

crops: Their livelihood depends on this: the health and well being of all life in Oregon depends 

on healthy food production and sources. 

Thank you for your consideration of my concern, 

Patricia Browning 

Ashland, OR 97520 

 


